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EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
  

 
DISCONTINUATION OF COURTESY NOTICE FOR COD RENEWAL 

 
Effective immediately, CG-1280 VESSEL RENEWAL NOTIFICATION, APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL 
courtesy notices will no longer be mailed to single-vessel owners*.  
 
Customers not already utilizing NVDC’s secure web-based eStorefront system, found on NVDC’s website at: 
www.uscg.mil/nvdc under the “Order Products Online” tab, are encouraged to do so at the next available 
opportunity. 
 
*Due to the form generated sequence number required to renew fleets, fleet-vessel owners will continue to receive CG-
1280s until further notice.      
 

PAYMENTS 
 
In accordance with Section 3(c) of the President’s “Modernizing Payments To and From America’s Bank 
Account” Executive Order NVDC will no longer accept checks, credit cards, cash, or money orders for 
renewals, in-office, as of October 1, 2025.  Credit card and ACH (check) payment methods are still accepted on 
eStorefront. 
 

http://www.uscg.mil/nvdc
https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/03/modernizing-payments-to-and-from-americas-bank-account/
https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/03/modernizing-payments-to-and-from-americas-bank-account/

